
Dear Judiciary Committee, 
 
SB525 needs some fixing before it moves forward. 
 
In its current form, the definition of domestic violence is taken to a very dangerous extreme. 
 
Guilty until proven innocent is not what our judicial system is about. 
 
Please be sure to include the Dash 1 Amendment with this bill. 
 
 
Thanks much, 
 
Glen Gallamore 
Oregon  
 


